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Senator BUSHBY asked: 
 

401. How much is estimated to be spent on 2013 Graduate Training?   
Provide details of what training is to be provided, why and the estimated cost for each. 

 

Answer: 

401. A series of in-house training events will be presented as part of the 2013 Graduate Training 
 Program with an estimated budget of $35 000. 

 ACCC Graduates undertake a structured training program which provides them with the 
 opportunity to acquire the knowledge and capabilities required for ACCC work, and a career 
 in the Australian Public Service. 

Training events planned for the 2013 Graduate Training Program include: 

 Communicating with Influence 

 Writing skills 

 Presentation skills 

 Investigation Skills 

 Principles of Regulatory Economics. 

 

 


